
FALL 2022 M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  T H E  E U R O P E  R E G I O N

In 2022 we are thankful to have 

seen 1083 filled with the Holy 

Ghost and 1084 baptized in the 

name of Jesus throughout the 

nation of Spain.  

In our latest census we now have 

over 10,000 constituents and 96 

churches throughout the nation of 

Spain. 

In 2023 we will be taking on the 

responsibilities of Regional 

Directors of the Europe Region.  

We will now be focusing on growth 

and revival throughout the 49 

countries that make of the 

European Region. Scan the QR code 

below to watch our official  

announcement and explanation of 

our new role as Missionaries 

serving as Directors of the 

European Region. 

Spain and Beyond:

REV. & MRS. NATHAN HARROD 
GLOBAL MISSIONS 

36 RESEARCH PARK COURT 
WELDON SPRING MO 63304 

EMAIL: NAHARROD@HOTMAIL.COM 
TWITTER: @NATHANHARROD

SCAN TO LISTEN TO OUR LATEST 
PODCAST


OVER 400 IN OUR PARK SERVICE 
IN BARCELONA

SCAN TO HEAR ABOUT OUR NEW ROLE 
AS REGIONAL DIRECTORS OF EUROPE 

THE HARRODS

mailto:naharrod@hotmail.com

